GPHG

GRAND PRIX D'HORLOGERIE DE GENEVE

PRESS RELEASE for immediate release

The GPHG Awards Ceremony is almost here!
Join us live from 6.30 pm on Thursday 10 November

Geneva, 7 November 2022 — The 22" Grand Prix d’Horlogerie de Genéve (GPHG) awards
ceremony will take place on Thursday 10 November at the Théatre du Léman in Geneva.
Tune in to see host Edouard Baer along with the major industry stakeholders taking
part in this unmissable watchmaking celebration.

The ceremony will be available in simultaneous English translation and broadcast live on
gphg.org (live.gphg.org), as well as by numerous media partners around the world.

You can also watch the ceremony live on our YouTube, Facebook and LinkedIn pages or share
the highlights on Instagram.

Euronews, Europe's leading news channel, will broadcast the ceremony live on its website in
several languages. Exclusive Chinese media group Hantang Culture has been inviting people
to discover the GPHG since October and will cover the event on 10 November across its many
channels.

The Léman Bleu television channel will broadcast the event in deferred mode.

The GPHG media center, accessible via our gphg.org website, offers almost real-time access
to images, videos, interviews, press releases and other information throughout the ceremony
(https://mediacenter.gphg.org/).

Media-center: https://mediacenter.gphg.org/
Nominated timepieces : https://www.gphg.org/horlogerie/en/gphg-2022/nominated-

timepieces

#GPHG22 #GPHG #horlogerie #watchmaking #awards #fgpsa #fgpswissandalps
#forbesglobalproperties
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